
 

 

Hartsock Village HOA 
 

Text Vote 
 

Friday, May 14, 2021 
 
 

 I. President Barbara Budd sent messages to Board members for a vote by text at   
  8:40a.m. 
 
 II. Board Members: 
 
  Bob Reder, Treasurer 
  Steve Smith, Member At Large 
  Ryan Christopoulos, Vice President 
  Patricia Lau, Secretary 
 
 III. New Business 
 
  - The Board voted "No" to an Owner request to replace the door to the balcony 

with a door that would accommodate the installation of a "doggie door" 
 
 IV. Text voting concluded at 9:00a.m. 
 
 
    
 
   


